
Institutional animal care and use committee statement:  

All procedures involving animals were reviewed and approved by the Animal 

Ethics Committee of the University of Adelaide (protocol number: s2014-162) 

and conducted in accordance with the provisions of the Australian Code for the 

Care and Use of Animals for Scientific Purposes 

 


